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This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organization. 

Good morning, 

Report Suspicious 

Please accept the attached letter as public comment on the Board of Supervisors August 27th agenda item 13, 
update on the formation of a South Tahoe Transit Joint Powers Authority. 
Thank you! 

Jf'tfa:ry ~enuf', AICP 

Assistant City Manager 
City of South Lake Tahoe 

1901 Lisa Maloff Way, Suite 203 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 
Office phone: (530) 542-6024 
Cell phone: (530) 307-2490 
email: hroverud@city:ofslt.us 
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This is a verified communication from the City of South Lake Tahoe. If you suspect that this message was not 
sent from a verified source, contact the City of South Lake Tahoe IT department at it@cityofslt.us 



August22,2024 

El Dorado County 
Board of Supervisors 

Dear Supervisors, 

~ 

._ 

--- CITY OF --
5O UTH LAKE TAHOE 

City Manager's Office 

I submit this written correspondence to you to be included as part of record for the August 
27, 2024 County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda item 13 regarding an 
update of the formation of a Tahoe South Shore Transit Joint Powers Authority (JPA} 
between the City of South Lake Tahoe and El Dorado County. 

I would like to first thank the County staff for their participation and contributions to 
discussions regarding the formation of a Transit JPA for the Tahoe South Shore Area. 
Progress is being made and on track for a draft JPA agreement to be presented at the joint 
Board of Supervisors and City Council meeting on October 15th

• 

Progress is also being made with other partner agencies, including the Tahoe Regional 
Planning Agency, Tahoe Transportation District and South Shore Transportation 
Management Association, on developing a vision for an improved and integrated transit 
system throughout the South Shore area. The City maintains a commitment towards 
working collaboratively to enhance transit service and to work with partners to build an 
integrated system that provides an improved experience for residents and visitors in the 

South Lake Tahoe region. 

I appreciate the support of the Board to continue this effort and look forward to finalizing 
the JPA agreement to present in October. 

Sincerely, 
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Joseph D. Irvin, ICMA-CM 
City Manager 
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